October 19, 2018

Bryan Leamons, P.E.

Senior Operations Manager

Office of Water Quality

5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118

Re: NPDES Permit Application AR0052931
Dear Mr. Leamons:

Thank you for your letter dated September 21, 2018. We have forwarded your letter to our
consultants to address the items in your letter and hope to have them addressed shortly with a
revised application. Your letter indicated that there may be additional items that should be
addressed. If you have identified anything further, please let me know.

Sincerely,

S

Jason Heusyu
Jason Henson
C & H Hog Farms, Inc.



